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The Pacific environment, sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures.  

CIRCULAR 
 

FILE: AP 2/24 TO: 

SPREP National Focal Points: 
Cook Islands, Federated States 
of Micronesia, Fiji, French 
Polynesia, Kiribati, Marshall 
Islands, Palau, Papua New 
Guinea, Samoa, Solomon 
Islands, Tonga and Vanuatu 
 

DATE: 20 December 2017   
 
CIRCULAR: 

 
17/60   

 
 
SUBJECT:     SAVE THE DATE: Ministerial Pacific Shark Symposium Meeting, 1 – 2 

March 2018, Apia, Samoa 
 
 
 
Dear Honorable Ministers, 
 
SPREP, in partnership with The Pew Charitable Trusts, Global FinPrint and Paul G. Allen 
Philanthropies, will be hosting a Minister’s Pacific Shark Symposium to be held in Apia, 
Samoa on the 1 – 2 March 2018. 
 
We kindly request that you save this date in your diaries for 2018.  A formal invitation with 
additional information, including the meeting agenda and logistics will be sent out in due 
course. 
 
 
Please contact Juney Ward, Sharks and Rays Officer juneyw@sprep.org for more information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kosi Latu 
Director General 
 
 
 
KL/JW/ma 
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